We are a scout girls team (and 173 WDH-ek “Dewajtis” is our name) from Warsaw. One day we decided that we would like to do “something more”. Subject came to our minds quite quickly there was only the problem to find out the proper form. When the project was ready we wrote the grant application to UE “Youth” programme. And we were successful! Apart from girls form our team we invited other young people form our primary school to take part in our project. For half of the year we met together to get to know the diversity of our city and the value hidden in it.
We paid particular attention to five topics: religions, cuisines, languages and nationalities, music and dance, architecture. In each part of our project we realized tasks connected to the topics: interviews, questionnaires, photos and events (such as going together to the concert). Now we want to share our experience and invite you all to take a look at our discoveries! 

If you any questions feel free to contact us: chlebicka.a@gmail.com
